Fri, Oct 26, 2001 1:53 pm

From: Gill <gill@Ifvda.demon.co.uk>

To: Elaine Burrows <Elaine.Burrows@bfi.org.uk>
Date: Friday, August 3, 2001 4:33 pm

Subject: Re: Cinenova future plans

cn 3/8/01 3:35 am, Elaine Burrows at Elaine.Burrows@bfi.org.uk wrote:
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Dear Gill,

Jo and T had a very interesting meeting with the Women's Art Library on
Wednesday, and, unless anyone not at our Board meeting on Wednesday
evening has sericus misgivings, it looks like Cinencova will be going in
with them,

The plan at the moment is to circulate the membership asap, with a view
to moving the collection out of Four Corners by the end of September,
Margaret will call you next week (she's up North now) to go over the
budget with you.

What a shock about Sandra! I hadn't been in touch with her for a while,
but even I'm still a bit stunned. It must be really terrible for nearer

and dearers.

Must do ancother lunch same time - I'm currently good for Friday next
week or Wednesday/Friday following (15th/17th).

all the best

alaine

Dear Elaine,

That's really good news about Womens Art Library; there's such a lot of synergy there; I await further
details.

I wasn't sure whether to phone you about Sandra but assumed you would have heard. I had no idea she
was even in hospital. Everyone seems really stunned and upset by the news; I think there's going to be

a

memorial event soon and I want to talk to the Lux about putting on a retro of her work.

it would be good to see you; next Friday (10cth?) is probably best for me as I'm on holiday from the
17th and I know what that week is going to be like...

gill x
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